
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 152 (24-25) 

20th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

Re: Bank of China Hong Kong Tennis Open 

The Bank of China Hong Kong Tennis Open is one of Hong Kong’s flagship tennis tournaments, which 

showcases a line-up of world-class players. Your child is invited to watch the professional players competing 

in this tournament and learn from the players. 

The details of the event are as follows:  

Date 3rd January, 2025 (Friday) 

Venue Victoria Park Tennis Court 

Time 3:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Gathering time 

and venue 

3:45 p.m. at St. Louis School Basketball Court 

Dismissal time 

and venue 

Around 7:00 p.m. at Victoria Park Tennis Court 

(If students need to leave early or stay behind, please inform the teachers in 

advance.) 

Attire Full winter school uniform 

Fee Free of charge 

Teacher Advisor Mr. HO Hin Yeung, Jacky and Mr. CHAN Shui Leung, Anthony 
 

Tickets are limited. Please sign the reply slip below and return it to Mr. HO Hin Yeung, Jacky on or 

before 2nd January, 2025. 

Yours faithfully, 

 (Mr. HO Hin Yeung Jacky) 

 for Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Bank of China Hong Kong Tennis Open 

Dear Principal, 

I have read and noted the content of the circular no. 152 (24-25). 

I *will/will not allow my child  ______________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to take part in 

the event. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Student’s Contact Number : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 
* Please delete as appropriate. 

Circular No. 152 (24-25) 


